
Dr. Aaron Grant MD, FRCSC 
Plastic & Reconstructive Surgeon 

Phone: 709-222-6625 
aaron.grantpmc@outlook.com 

 
 
Dear Fellow Physicians, 
 
I am a Plastic and Reconstructive Surgeon who has recently returned home to 
Newfoundland and Labrador after working in Ontario for over 10 years. I am fellowship-
trained in Cutaneous Oncology and Breast Reconstruction but will also be accepting 
general plastic surgery referrals effective immediately. Common referrals would include:  
 
-Melanoma and Non-Melanoma Skin Cancer 
-Immediate and Delayed Breast Reconstruction 
-Breast Reduction 
-Dupuytren’s Contracture 
-Trigger Finger 
-Carpal Tunnel Syndrome 
 
Referrals should be directed to the above email address. 
 
I look forward to working with all of you.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Aaron Grant 
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